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May 10, 2024 
 
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited   BSE Limited     
Symbol – Symphony      Security Code – 517385 
 
Sub.: Withdrawal of fines 
 
Ref:  Email communication dated May 09, 2024 received from BSE Limited.  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This is in reference to our letter dated December 15, 2023, whereby the Company has 
intimated the stock exchanges about receipt of an intimation from BSE Limited regarding 
imposition of fine of Rs.5,000/- + GST on the Company for late submission of related party 
transactions (RPT) under regulation 23 (9) of the SEBI Listing Regulations.    
 
In this regard, the Company had immediately intimated the BSE Limited for withdrawal of 
the fine as the late submission of RPT was due to the technical error in XBRL utility provided 
by the exchange as explained in our aforesaid intimation.  
 
Considering our presentation/submission, the BSE Limited has withdrawn the fine imposed 
vide an email communication dated May 09, 2024. A copy of the intimation email is 
attached herewith.  
 
This is in due compliance of regulation 30 of the SEBI Listing Regulations. 
 
Kindly take note of the same and oblige. 
 
Thanking you, 

 
Yours Truly, 
For, Symphony Limited 

 
 
 

Mayur Barvadiya 
Company Secretary and Head - Legal 
 
Encl.: as above 
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Jaimin Chudasama

From: Bijal Shettigar <Bijal.Shettigar@bseindia.com>
Sent: 09 May 2024 14:05
To: Company Secretary
Cc: Ashok Kumar Singh; Lalit Phatak; Rohan Kallan; Shraddha Bagwe; bse.soplodr; Payal 

Shah; CGCOMPLIANCES; Saicomp Akshata
Subject: Withdrawal of fines - Symphony Ltd.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
To, 
The Company Secretary/ Compliance Officer 
Company Name: Symphony Ltd 
Scrip Code: 517385 
  
Sub: Withdrawal of fines 
  
This is with reference to the company’s letter / mail requesting waiver for fines imposed for late / non-
compliance with the following provisions of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)
Regulations, 2015/ erstwhile Listing agreement. 
  
Regulation Quarter 
Sep-23 23(9) 
  
It may be noted that the fines for the aforesaid regulation has been withdrawn based on the submission
made by the company. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
  
Shyam Bhagirath                                                                                                     Bijal Shettigar 
Manager                                                                                                                    Assistant Manager 
Listing Compliance                                                                                                   Listing Compliance 
  

Thanks & Regards, 
Bijal Sheƫgar 
Assistant Manager 
Listing Compliance 
BSE Limited, MUMBAI 
Phone (Direct) : 0222728537 
Mobile: 7977092504 

 

 You don't often get email from bijal.shettigar@bseindia.com. Learn why this is important  
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